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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board for the Organized 
Hamlet of Pasqua Lake changed the date of a Board meeting.  
 

Tuesday August 17, 2021 meeting 
RESCHEDULED to 

Tuesday August 10, 2021. 
 

Due to the removal of COVID-19 pandemic health restrictions, 
effective August 10, 2021, Organized Hamlet of Pasqua Lake 
Board meetings will be open to the public to attend in-person 
and that the conference call option is discontinued.   
 
Dated this 26th day of July, 2021. 
 
Dawn Lugrin 
Administrator  
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